
Summary Minutes of Canton Liberal Club Committee Meeting held on the 9th 

November 2023 
 

 

The Chairman opened the meeting. 

 

The Secretary then read the minutes of the meeting held on 26th October 2023. The minutes were 

accepted unanimously as a true record.  

 

Matters Arising. 

 

The Vice Chair will continue as Chair of the Entertainments Committee and the Bar will take over 

bookings for private parties. Weddings will be referred to the Vice Chair.  

 

 

The ‘Treasurers Report ‘and ‘Accounts for Payment’ were read and accepted. 

 

 

Correspondence.  

None 

 

Duties were allocated.  

 

Any other business. 

 

Corrs will carry out a survey of tomorrow to replace the lines and insulation.  

Details of a meeting with South Wales Police was explained to the committee regarding the terms of 

the Club Licence. The Committee agreed to keep a club licence and apply for personal licences.  

The Committee agreed to remove the juke boxes and asked the Treasurer to gather more 

information about a note taking fruit machine.  

The Quiz will stop next month. The Committee thanked Lisa and Nathan for the efforts. 

It was noted that fire doors are being wedged open.  

The state of the carpet in the bar was discussed. 

The West End production of the Jersy Boys has been booked for November 30th.  

A quote to to reupholster seats in the hall was accepted.           

 

 

The Chairman closed the meeting. 

 

 


